
---------- Original Message ----------  
From: Doris Hahn   
To: kaitlyn.graham@richmondhill.ca  
Date: November 17, 2019 at 6:39 PM  
Subject: Yonge & Canyon Hill  

Dear Ms. Graham,  

We have just become aware of the plans for a high density development (D01-19003 and D02-
19016) and want to express our concerns. Not only are we concerned about this development 
decreasing the aesthetic value of our "Old Town" but also about the increasing negative impact it 
would have on Yonge Street traffic in Richmond Hill north of Major Mackenzie. In particular, 
local shops and residential neighborhoods in the area would be affected.  

We understand that a public meeting is being proposed to discuss the plans and we hope that the 
date and time for that meeting will be well publicized so that many concerned residents can 
attend.  

Sincerely, 

Doris and Emil Hahn 
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